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AH Committee

From: Valencia Land Surveying <valenciamaui@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 2:21 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Makila Farms

Dear Council Members, 
 I fully support  this project. This is a good opportunity for locals who are not qualified to purchase any property in 
Launiupoko area due to high cost.  
 
Your support for this project is greatly appreciated. 
 
Mahalo, 
Arthur 
Valencia Land Surveying 
808-661-3257 


